Developing Man During The Ages

The First Four Ages of The History of Man

> Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

Copyright 2023 by Thomas Lloyd

All rights reserved. No part of this book may be used or reproduced in any form whatsoever, without written permission by the author, except in the case of brief quotations in articles and reviews.

Cover design by Brief Designs

Developing Man During The Ages Story

Table of Contents

List of The Chapters:

1/ The Story: Developing Man During The Ages	Page 4
2/ Developing Man FACTS LIST	Page 10
3/ Reasons To Read Our Story	Page 13
4/ Developing Man's Qualities and Skills	Page 24
5/ Defining The Four Ages Of Developing Man	Page 39
6/ The Stone Age	Page 46
7/ The Basic Needs of The Cave Man	Page 52
8/ Developing Man After The Stone Age	Page 63
9/ The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man	Page 81
10/ Developing Man Summation Review	Page 99
11/ POEM: The Tomato Lady	Page 105
12/ POEM: Tribute To Developing Man During The Ages	Page 107

Developing Man During The Ages – Chapter One

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article:

• Developing Man During The Ages

It is about:

• Man, or Human Beings, Developing Over Time

We see this as:

• The History of Man

Man has Been on Earth for A Very Long Time

How Man On Earth Got Started

Well, when talking about:

• The History of Man

we have known that:

• Man has Been on Earth for A Very Long Time

It is really More than:

• Thousands of Years

We think that:

• Man has Been on Earth for A Very Long Time

And, Since we know:

• Such A Long Time of Man on Earth

then we See that:

• Man has Developed Over This Long Time

So This is Our Article:

• Developing Man During The Ages

The History Of Man

When we think about:

• such A Long Time of Man on Earth

then there are A Few Things that we would Remember

Afterall, when we:

- are **Born** here
- Live here
- and Circulate here

then there is More to Man than just Spending Time here

For example:

- when we see Man on Earth
- we see Man's **Knowledge**, like:
- *how to Grow Crops*
- to make Clean Drinking Water
- or Count Time with Things like Clocks

There is More to Man than just Spending Time here

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

So we will cover this in Our Article about:

• Developing Man During The Ages

Man has Grown and Developed Amazingly

Over Time, Since The Beginning

About Man Developing Over Time

When we are Born here, on Earth, we see So Many Things

Besides Nature, with All of It's Beauty and Glory, we see:

• Many Man Made Things

This could be like:

- Buildings
- Streets and Roads
- Fine Things like The Clothing that we wear
- or Even Technology

When we live through Our Days, we see:

• Many Man Made Things

Remember, All of Our Towns and Cities are Man Made

There are A Lot of Man Made Things on Earth

The Value Of The Man Made Things

The Things that we see from Man, which are Man Made Things:

• are All Around Us All of The Time

We have seen:

- Gadgets for Some Use
- or Tools for A Different Use
- and All of Them Are Man Made

So, we see Many Man Made Things Around Us All of The Time

And They are for Many Different Uses

We see that Man has Made Many Many Good Things Over Time

And When Man Started

He had Almost Nothing

We Know About The First Man

Well, when we talk about:

• Man has Made Many Many Good Things Over Time

we Remember that:

• Man has Been on Earth for A Very Long Time

The Length of Time that Man has Been on Earth is Amazing

Man has Been on Earth for A Very Long Time

And we Remember about:

• The Story of The First Man

Yes, we Know that:

• The First Man was The Cave Man

The Cave Man was The First Man and so:

- The History of Man on Earth Begins with
- The Story of The Cave Man

The Story of The Cave Man

Well, we All Know about:

• The Story of The Cave Man

Yes, The First Man on Earth was The Cave Man

We have Heard This and we think that It is True

And also we Could See that:

- The First Man on Earth was The Cave Man
- And When He Started
- He had Almost Nothing

The Cave Man, who was The First Man on Earth:

• Had Almost Nothing

The Cave Man maybe didn't Even Have

Clothes to Wear

OMG

It was Probably Hard To Be The First Man on Earth

Whoa

Man Through The Ages

So, as We say:

- It was Probably Hard To Be The First Man on Earth
- and The Cave Man had Almost Nothing

We can Imagine to Ourselves that:

• This is A Terribly Hard Way To Start

Most of Us would Never Want To Face A Situation Like This:

• To Start from Scratch and Try to Invent Everything New

Whoa, We Think that This is Too Hard

About Our Story

So, This is Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

In This Story, We Come to See that:

- Since Man has been on Earth for A Very Long Time
- and that Man has Made Many Many Good Things Over Time
- then Man, or We as People, Have Come A Long Way

We, as Man, have Grown and Learned Many Things Over Time

Since The Beginning, Man has Grown and Learned Very Much

We See This We Feel This We Live with This And We Use This All of The Time

We See That:

- Man has Not Only Grown with Many Man Made Useful Objects
- But We have Developed The Mind of Man Also

We, As Man, have Grown and Learned Not Only with Man Made Objects

But Also with Things of The Mind Too, like:

- Ethnic Definitions
- Country and Boundary Definitions
- Languages to Communicate

We, as Man, have Grown and Learned Many Things Over Time

Since The Beginning, Man has Grown and Learned Very Much

Developing Man FACTS LIST – Chapter Two

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is THE *FACTS LIST* for Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

We will Share The *MAIN Facts* about Our Story Here

We have Shared Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

It is Very Much About:

• The History of Man on Earth

Since The History of Man is So Long, then:

- We Have Limited The Scope of Our Story
- To The First Four Ages Of Developing Man
- the stone age
- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

These *Four Ages:*

- Lasted A Very Long Time
- and Man Developed A Lot
- During These Four Ages
- So We Have Limited The Scope of Our Story
- To The First Four Ages Of Developing Man

Also, We talk about:

• The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

Chapter Titles For Our Story

Our Story is *Simple*

Yet, because it is:

- So Great
- So Old
- and It includes Us All

then it takes A Few Chapters to Write It All Down

Chapter Titles:

- 1. The Story: Developing Man During The Ages
- 2. Developing Man FACTS LIST
- 3. Reasons To Read Our Story
- 4. Developing Man's Qualities and Skills
- 5. Defining The Four Ages Of Developing Man
- 6. The Stone Age
- 7. The Basic Needs of The Cave Man
- 8. Developing Man After The Stone Age
- 9. The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man
- 10. Developing Man Summation Review
- 11. POEM: The Tomato Lady
- 12. POEM: Tribute To Developing Man During The Ages

We have Shared Our Story in These Chapters

Man Is On Earth For A Long Time

Our Story is Based on The *MAIN Fact t*hat:

- Man has Been on Earth
- for A Very Long Time
- Thousands and Thousands of Years

Though We have Come A Long Way:

• Man Started Out Very Basic

Afterall:

• The Cave Man Had Almost Nothing

So:

- We Really Have Come
- A Long Way as Man
- Since The **First Man**
- The Cave Man

Man Has Developed A Lot Over Time

- All of The Man Made Objects
- that We See Around Us All of The Time
- are From **Developing Man**
- and The Many **Qualities and Skills** that We
- Cherish and Use in Our Lives Every Day
- are From **Developing Man**

So, in *Our Story:*

We Share That:

We are Grateful to Man Over The History of Man for The Many Nice Things that We Find Around Us All of The Time

Yay

Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

is 120 Pages

Reasons To Read Developing Man During The Ages – Chapter Three

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article:

• Reasons To Read Our Story

When We Refer to Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

We speak Mainly about The History of Man

We know that:

• Man has been on Earth for A Very Long Time

And We Also Know that:

• The First Man was The Cave Man

When We See This, We See that:

• Man has Developed Over This Long Time

With The Many Man Made Objects that We See in The World Today, And The Intelligent Minds that Are Also Around, Then We Can have Good Interest in The History of Man

We think that there are *Good Reasons* To Read Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

In Our Story, We speak Mainly about The History of Man

Seeing Man's Qualities And Skills

Over Time, Man has Developed Very Much

We All *Love* that:

• *So Much is Available for Us in Our World* Man has Made Many Intelligent Things that We See in The World Some of The Things that Man has Made We See All of The Time:

- Ethnic Definitions
- Country and Boundary Definitions
- Languages to Communicate

We See these Things and Appreciate Them All Over The World

It Sure is Good that All of Us can Live an Intelligent Life

In Every Country in The World:

• There Are Man Made Objects that We Use and Love for Common Purposes

Us And The Basic Things

When The First Man Lived:

• Everything was So Basic

Everything that *Man* did was *By Hand*

Also, too, let Us Remember about Basic Things:

- The Basic Things in Life
- Like Food, Water and Shelter
- were Not Available in The Beginning like They Are Now

So, if We Think about It:

• The Basic Things in The World Are A Great Joy for Us

The Basic Things Are The Things that We Really Need

These Basic Things, like:

Food, Water and Shelter

have Become Available for Us During The History of Man

Thinking About The Basics In Life

All through *Our Day*, We have to:

• Keep an Eye on The Basics

We *Know* This in Things like:

- Rest
- Nutrition
- and Inspiration

And The *Most Basic Things* of All are:

- Basic Things like
- Food, Water and Shelter

Without These Basics in Life, We would Be Nothing

We Need The Basics to Maintain Our Life on Earth

This is Each and Every Day

These *Basic Things* that We *Need*:

• Have Been Needed by Every Man Since The Beginning

Even The Cave Man had to:

Find These Things for Himself Everyday

whoa

Seeing The Objects In The World

In This Article, Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

We say that We See So Many Man Made Things in The World

And, also, when We talk about The Basics, even:

Food, Water and Shelter

these Are Basic Things that have Evolved through The Growth of Man

We Are So *Thankful* for Our *Things*, like:

- Cooking
- Laundry
- Furniture
- Technology

We See So Many Beautiful Man Made Things in The World Everyday

Since These Things were Not Available in The Beginning:

Then Let Us talk A Little about Our Marvelous Things

The Man Made Things that We See in The World Everyday

The List Of Good Things

With So Many *Things* in The World Around Us:

• We could Easily Forget How Important The Basics Are

All of The Man Made Things Are Great, yet They Are Only A Part of:

All of The Many Things in The World

With So Many **Pieces** or **Objects** that We **See** in The World Today:

Some Are Exceptionally Useful or Dear To Us

We can Use *examples* like:

- Hunting
- Cooking
- Fire
- The Wheel
- Printing

These are Common Things for Us:

Yet They were Very Hard to Discover in The Evolution of Man

And These Things did Not Exist in The Beginning

Let Us talk A Little about These Basic Tools for Man

Hunting

In *The Beginning*, like with The *Cave Man*:

• The Basics were Needed

The Cave Man had to:

- Hunt to get his Food
- So He would Gather Food Each Day

Cooking

The Cave Man had To *Invent Cooking:*

• *in Order To Eat Cooked Food*

He Needed Food, Water and Fire in Order To Cook His Food

Fire

The Cave Man had to Find Out How To Invent Fire for His Cooking

It is said that:

- The First **Fire** was Made by
- **Rubbing** Two Sticks Together

If This is *True*, then:

- The Cave Man had To Invent
- Fire for Cooking

He would have Used The Fire for Other Things also

We See *Fire Used* Even Today for *Things* like:

- Cooking
- Curing
- *Preparing things*
- Purifying
- Cleaning

The Invention of Fire for Cooking is Still Valuable for Us Now

The Wheel

The Invention of The Wheel must have Taken A Long Time to Figure Out

In Truth, before The Invention of The Wheel:

Everything had to Be Carried by Hand

Whoa, Things Must have Been Slow Then

The Wheel has Proven to Be So Fortunate for Us

We See It in Things like:

- Cars
- Bicycles
- Horse Cart
- Spinning Cloth
- Milling Grain
- Even The Ferris Wheel at The Circus

The Invention of The Wheel has Proven to Be So Fortunate for Us

We See It Often in Things like Transport or Mobility

Printing

When We *think* about *Printing* These Days:

• There Are So Many Examples that We Can Think of

We know:

- The Magazine
- The Newspaper
- Labels on Cans
- Letters in The Mail

There Are So Many *Examples* of *Printing* that We Can *Think* of *Today*

It was Hard To Develop Printing:

It was Not There in The Beginning

It took A *Long Time* for *Man* to:

- Invent Language
- and A Written Alphabet

Then, after *Inventing* These:

- Man had to Develop Type Characters
- Little Wooden or Metal Pieces with Alphabet Characters on Them

When These were *Assembled*, or *Invented*:

- Man had To Invent
- The Printing Press

With The *Invention* of *The Printing Press, Man* could:

- Assemble Pages with Ink
- and Print The Things that have Developed Over Time
- The Magazine
- The Newspaper
- Labels on Cans
- Letters in The Mail

And Man has Learned to Print Many Things

Even in Various Languages

Us Seeing These Things

When We *Look Around* in *The World* Today:

• These Things Are Around

Our *Examples* are:

- Hunting
- Cooking
- Fire
- The Wheel
- Printing

Man has Invented These Things:

They are Not Included as Part of The Creation

Man has Invented These Things

We See These Things Around Now:

• And The Whole World does too

These Are *Things* that:

- We See Now
- The Inventors Before Us did See Too
- And They Continue for A Long Time

And, as Useful and Common as These Things Are:

These are The **Things** That Are **Basic** That We **Call Common**

whoa

Being Thankful To Man Over Time

Well, as We *say:*

- We Sure are **Grateful** for The Many **Good Things** that have
- Developed with Man Over Time

Of All of The Good Things that We Know:

Many Are Man Made Things

And, also, These Things have Developed Over Time

These *Things* are *Not Easy* to *Develop:*

• So We Are Thankful To Man for These Things

About The Qualities And Skills Of Man

Since These *Things* that We *See* Today were *Not Easy* to *Develop:*

• Then We are Grateful to Man Over Time for Providing These Things for Us

Man Must have Tried and Tried for A Long Time on These Things

We don't Know How Long These Things took to Develop:

But Most of Them probably took A Long Time to Get Here

So We *Stand in Wonder* About:

• The Qualities And Skills Of Man

Man has Made So Many Great Things Over Time

So, as We All See This, then:

We are Grateful to Man Over Time for Providing These Things for Us

We Love The Qualities and Skills Used by Man Over Time

Man Growing And Learning Over Time

The Strengths and Skills that Man Developed Over Time Helped Him

They Helped Him To **Grow** and To **Learn** As He **Grew**

So He probably Got *Inspiration* for These *Things*:

- It is Good that Man Developed Good Qualities
- and We are Grateful to Man Over Time for Providing These Things for Us

These Qualities and Skills that Man Developed and Used Over Time:

Are Good Skills, and Are Also

Qualities and Skills That We still See in The World Even Now, Today

ENDING

So, This is Our Article:

• Reasons To Read Our Story

We See that Man has Developed A Lot Over Time

Man has *Been* on Earth for A *Very Long Time*, and We *See* That:

• There Are Many Nice Things that He has Contributed for Us

With The Many Man Made Objects in The World that We See:

Also We See The Intelligent Minds that Are Around Now

The Knowledge and Wisdom that We See Around Us has Developed Over Time with Man

And So We *Offer* Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

We Do See that Man has Developed A Lot Over Time

Man's Worth On Earth

The World that We Know is The Creation:

• Man is Just One Part of The Great Creation

With Man's Many Man Made Things and His Evolved Intelligence:

Man has Accomplished A Lot

This is Wonderful

By Growing and Developing So Much Over Time:

• Man has Found His Worth on Earth

With Both Body and Mind, Man has Developed

He has:

developed coming forward developing

one step at a time gradual many things hand made

So We See Man's:

caring attention to detail making fine from refined

And This Has Gone On For A Long Time

• On and On and On

Reasons To Read Developing Man During The Ages

Developing Man Qualities and Skills – Chapter Four

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Piece called:

• Developing Man's Qualities and Skills

As we have *Shown* in Our Story:

- Man has been here On Earth for
- A Very Long Time

This is:

• Thousands and Thousands of Years

Most of *Us* have *Learned* about This while We *Grew Up*

Man has been on Earth for A Very Long Time And, since We know such A Long Time of Man on Earth then we see that Man has Developed Over This Long Time

So, in This Piece:

• Developing Man's Qualities and Skills

We would *talk* about:

- Man's Qualities and Skills
- like The Abilities and Talents that We see in Man
- which have **Developed** Over **This Long Time**
- of Man on Earth

Talking About Man's Qualities And Skills

We have mentioned along Our Story:

• The Development of Man During The Ages

And This is not just *Physical*:

- Man doesn't Look the Same as
- In **The Beginning**

For example:

Man has Developed Cultures and Creeds of People Races of People

Over *Time*, there have *been*:

Many Many **People** who have **Walked** on **Earth** as **Man**

And since Our Piece here is about:

• Man's Qualities And Skills

We would *mention* that:

- Man has Developed
- Many Qualities And Skills
- During This Long Time on Earth

Man has Developed so Many Qualities And Skills During His Thousands and Thousands of Years On Earth

Reviewing Man's Achievements On Earth

We have said in Our Story that:

- During This Long Time on Earth
- Man has Developed
- Many Qualities And Skills

We have said that:

- When **Reviewing** This **Long Time** of **Man** on **Earth**
- There are A Few Things that We would Remember

For example:

We see that Many **People** are

Born here Live here and Circulate here

So, with *This:*

• then there is More to Man than just Spending Time here

Afterall:

When We see So Many Things that Have Developed for Man

Man Made Objects Man's Ways to Interpret Nature or Man's Ways to Live Together with Other Men

The Developing of Man Over Time has been Great

Man has Achieved Many Good Things since The Beginning of Man

We see **Man** on **Earth** We see **Man's Knowledge** We see **Man's Abilities**

So We Do see:

• The Developing of Man's Qualities and Skills

Looking At Man's Qualities and Skills

We See that *Man* has *Learned* Very Much *During The Ages*

We have Learned:

how to **Grow Crops** to make Clean **Drinking Water** or Count **Time** with Things like **Clocks** There is More to *The History of Man* than just *Spending Time* here

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

We see These Qualities and Skills of Man:

- All Around Us
- All of The **Time**

And, also:

• We even Have Some of These Qualities and Skills

So it's *Good* for *Us* to *See* and *Know*:

• These Qualities and Skills that Man has Developed Over Time

Types Of Qualities and Skills Of Man

Here We will just *mention:*

- Two Classes of Qualities and Skills of Man
- **Developed** Over **Time**

BASIC QUALITIES:

We see In Our World Some of These:

• Basic Qualities and Skills of Man

We see *Man's*:

- drive
- determination
- gumption
- dedication

These Qualities were Not There for The First Man

- Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time
- During His Thousands and Thousands of Years Here

And *We* have *Made it* Through All of This *Time*:

Developing and Using These Basic Qualities

pg 27

Learning These Basic Qualities

So, when We *see* These *Qualities* in *Us:*

- drive
- determination
- gumption
- dedication

We are *Grateful* to *Man* for:

- His Caring
- Sharing
- and Consideration
- that We are Also Included
- with These **Qualities**

•

The *First Man* had to:

- Learn and Develop These
- Basic Qualities and Skills
- from **The Beginning**

Linking These Basic Qualities and Skills Together

An interesting **Point** to Make here is **that:**

Besides Learning and Developing These Basic Qualities and Skills

Man had to Learn:

The Full Value of These Basic Qualities and Skills

For *example*:

- It is **Hard**
- To Get Intelligent

Man had to:

- Link These Basic Qualities and Skills Together
- in Order to
- Get Things Done

Then These Basic Qualities and Skills:

- drive
- determination
- gumption
- dedication

Would have been:

- Tools for Man to Use
- in His Growing and Developing Over Time

How Man Linked These Basic Qualities and Skills Together

In Order to:

• Get Things Done

Man had To Complete Tasks

These could have been:

Tasks like:

- Hunting
- Chopping Wood
- Cooking
- Managing The House

Man had to:

- Apply These Tools to His Daily Tasks
- drive
- determination
- gumption
- dedication

He had to:

- *get inspired*
- understand what was needed
- spend some *time* on each *task*
- and complete the task

Also, He might have had to:

- Link The Daily Tasks Together
- to Make His Day

OMG

It must have **been**

Hard for Man To Learn and Develop These Basic Qualities and Skills while He was Busy Living His Day and It's Tasks

Whoa

This Means That Man Became Intelligent

So, by *mentioning*:

- These Basic Qualities and Skills
- that **Man** has
- Learned and Developed Over Time

Then We *see* that, *Somehow:*

• Man Became Intelligent

So **Man Became Intelligent** Over **Time** with His **Basic Qualities and Skills**

Man Learned and Developed These Basic Qualities and Skills and Also Applied Them as Tools for Getting Things Done

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

and He has Somehow Gotten Intelligent Along The Way

Yay!

Additional Qualities and Skills That Man Has Developed Over Time

Beside Listing:

- These Basic Qualities and Skills
- that Man has Learned and Developed Over Time

There are *also:*

• More Advanced Qualities and Skills of Man

Remember that We *said* that:

- Man has Somehow Gotten Intelligent Along The Way
- Through So Many Many Years Here

Well, with *This Intelligence*, We see:

• More Advanced Qualities and Skills of Man

For **example:**

Man has Learned and Developed

Languages and Communication

Everywhere That **Man** Goes:

He talks with Others

People speak in **Different Languages** All Over **The World**

And They Speak This To Each Other

Whoa

Man has Learned and Developed This:

- These Things were Not There
- In **The Beginning**

Man Dealing With Other Men

This *Development of Language*:

• Has been A Fantastic Accomplishment of Man

We see Man with Languages Everywhere:

His communication spoken languages interpreting even **listening** itself

His cooperation His w**orking things out** with **people**

This would be:

The More Advanced Qualities and Skills of Man Learned and Developed Over Time

Man's Intelligence By Discovery

Since We see that:

- Man has Learned and Developed
- These Qualities and Skills Over Time

We can mention here:

• The **Process** of **Discovery**

Since **Man** has **Somehow Gotten Intelligent** Along The Way He Had to **Discover** New **Things** Over **Time**

In Order To Discover New Things in His Life:

Man had to Learn and Develop and also Apply These Qualities and Skills Over Time

For *example*:

- Around Us
- All of Our Lives

We see:

- Man's adaptability
- to intuit
- discipher
- understand
- comprehend

These Abilities Man:

• Learned and Developed Over Time

The Full Value of Man's Intelligence

So We have said that:

Besides Learning and Developing These Qualities and Skills Over Time

Man had to Learn:

The **Full Value** of These **Basic Qualities and Skills**

He had to:

Take These **Qualities and Skills** As His **Tools** and **Apply** Them To **Use** Them

Man has taken His:

Learned Qualities and Skills into Application in Order To Get To A Product

An example would be:

- how to Grow Crops
- to make Clean **Drinking Water**
- or **Count Time** with Things like **Clocks**

Man has Grown and Developed Over Time:

His **Qualities and Skills** Both **Basic** and **Advanced** His **Traits** and **Abilities** His **Communication** and His **Ability** to **Manage His Life**

There are So Many Nice Things that We See in The World around Us That Man has Learned and Developed Over Time Both Physical and Mental

NOTE:

We have said that:

• Man has Learned Many Good Qualities and Skills Over Time

Also, that:

- We are Grateful to Man
- for Sharing These Treasures with Us Over Time

These Qualities and Skills of Man, however:

Were Not Available for The First Man

Over Time, These Fine Qualities and Skills of Man have been:

Learned Developed and Applied by Man

Yet, in The Beginning:

• These Fine Qualities and Skills were Not There

Man had to:

- Learn and Develop These Tools Over Time
- They were Not There in The Beginning

These *Fine Qualities and Skills* have been:

• Passed Down Over Time

The Early Man did Not Have The Things that We Know So Well

He did Not Have:

appliances furniture utensils gadgets jewelry

He did Not Have Many of The Things that We Know So Well Now

Reflecting On The Qualities Of Man Over Time

So, seeing These Wonderful Qualities and Skills of Man:

Learned and Developed Over Time Both Physical and Mental

We are **Grateful** to **Man** for **Sharing** These **Treasures** with **Us** Over **Time**

We see These Qualities Everywhere We Go

All of The People in The World are Grateful for:

These Shared Treasures

And when We see These Great Things Around:

We **Recognize** Them We **Appreciate** Them and For Sure We **Use** Them

So We Do See that:

These **Qualities and Skills** of **Man** have **Value** That They are **Worthwhile**

Our Good Life With The Qualities and Skills of Man

Ever since We are **Born**:

- We see, Recognize and Use
- These Qualities and Skills of Man

We see The Qualities and Skills of Man Around Us:

drive determination gumption dedication

They Help and Inspire Us:

to Our **purpose** towards Our **prosperity** to Our **liberty**

With These Qualities and Skills of Man, He could:

relax some find free time find time to himself

He could find:

time to think to rest to relax to take a breath

He could Find:

time to dream to imagine

And, with These Developing Qualities and Skills:

he could **plan**

Man Learning Territorial

With So Many **Qualities and Skills:**

- Developed Over Time
- Man has Learned Territorial

Since He Got So Many of These Good Tools, Over Time:

- Man has Learned
- To Guard His Stuff

Afterall, Man Uses His Tools for His Daily Tasks

- *he must think*
- plan
- and **act**

Man Uses His Tools To Accomplish His Daily Duties

These Tools of Man:

Are Useful For Man

he guards himself he is the **worker**

they help him with self defense he **manages** his duties

he **uses t**he territorial to protect him and his liberty

he **manages** his tasks and if he is earnest he can continue this as the **worker** he can sustain this

this can help him to fuel him

to gain **inspiration** to **motivate** him to be **good**

Man As Inspired

Yes, Man's Qualities and Skills Help Him

he can t**hink** of a goal he can **plan**

he can **find** a **purpose** for his **goal**

we need inspiration for ourselves for our enthusiasm we need it

and so **man** is **inspired**

we **see** it by his **qualities and skills learned and developed** over **time**

Defining The Four Ages Of Developing Man - Chapter Five

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

Lead Up To The Ages of Man

This is Our Article called:

• Defining The Four Ages Of Developing Man

In This Article We shall Cover The *Three Main Topics:*

- Mention The Start of Man
- The Beginning Four Ages of Man
- The Three Big Inventions of Man

We All **know** These Things:

They are **Familiar** when We See or Hear about Them

Mention The Start of Man The Beginning Four Ages of Man The Three Big Inventions of Man

The Start of Man

Well, as We have said:

- We Wish to Cover Our Three Main Topics
- Starting from **The Beginning**
- The Start of Man

Since These Topics are *Familiar* to Us:

- then We **Remember** that
- The First Man was
- The Cave Man

The First Man, The Cave Man:

Existed or **Lived** in The **First Age** of Man The Stone Age This Age, The Stone Age:

• Was at The Very Beginning

And, We can Remember, that:

- In The Very Beginning
- The Stone Age
- Man had Almost Nothing

The Cave Man, in The Stone Age:

The Very First Age of Man had to **Deal** with **Nature** Directly

He had No Choice:

but To Deal with Nature

It really was, then:

like The Old Saying **Man against Beast**

He had to **Fight** for:

Everything that He got

Whoa

We Tremble at Thinking of This Now

Whoa

He had to *Fight* for:

• **Everything** that He got

But, One Thing for *Sure* is:

That We Think that He **Made it** because We **See** Him **in History Now** Yay, then, For The Cave Man

It Seems that He has Made it Still

The Cave Man In The Stone Age

Well, moving Right Along:

We See that:

- The Cave Man did Exist
- He is In Our History of Man

We are *Glad* that He *Made it*:

• and that We **Remember** Him **Fondly**

Also, Technically:

Since The Cave Man did Exist and Continued for Us even Until Now then His Time Period is Called The Stone Age

The First Age of Man:

is Called **The Stone Age**

So, The Cave Man Lived In The Stone Age:

The Stone Age is The First Age of Man

About The Stone Age

The *First Age* of *Man*:

- The Stone Age
- was At The Very **Beginning** of **Man**

It must have **been:**

Very Difficult During The Stone Age

During **The Stone Age:**

Man had to Fight for Everything that He got

For example:

During **The Stone Age Man** had to eat drink and sleep everyday

This may **Sound** Easy for Us:

but In **The Beginning Man** had to **Fight** for **Everything** that He got

So, He had to:

- get **food f**rom somewhere
- find **drinking water** that was safe to drink
- and find a place to **sleep** that was safe

whoa

If It was **Hard** Then:

Man Must have had A Difficult Time

And This was for:

Every Day of His Life Over and over and over

In The Beginning:

Man had to Fight for Everything that He got Especially in The Stone Age

The Difficulties For Man In The Beginning

When The First Man *Started* in *The Stone Age:*

- It was **A Difficult Time**
- and He had to **Gather** His **Supplies** Daily

By His *Supplies*, We mean:

- Man had to
- eat
- drink
- and sleep everyday

And since The **First Man**, The **Cave Man**:

was **There** in **The Beginning**

Then He had it as **Hard** as it possibly **Could Get**

It was Up to Him to Cover His Basic Needs:

He had to eat drink and sleep everyday

These were His Basic Needs

We talk about This in Our Article:

• The Basic Needs Of The Cave Man

ENDING

We have Many Things Around Us Today that The Cave Man did Not Have

We have **Things** like:

appliances furniture utensils gadgets jewelry

And The Cave Man did Not Have Any of These Things

He had to Learn Things from Scratch, from The Beginning

And since The First Man, The Cave Man:

- was **There**
- in **The Beginning**

Then He had it:

• as Hard as it possibly Could Get

So We **See** that:

The **Cave Man** did **Exist** He is In Our **History** of **Man**

We are **Glad** that He **Made it:**

and that We Remember Him Fondly

Continuing Our Story

So, to *Conclude* This Article:

• Defining The Four Ages Of Developing Man

We See that We have talked about Our Topic:

Mention The Start of Man The Beginning Four Ages of Man The Three Big Inventions of Man

The First Man, The Cave Man, Did Exist

We have Introduced:

The First Four Ages of Man

the stone age the copper age the bronze age the iron age

The Stone Age was The First Age of Man

So, as We *Move Along* with Our Story, We will talk *More* about *These Things:*

- Mention The Start of Man
- The Beginning Four Ages of Man
- The Three Big Inventions of Man

This **Proves** to Be An **Interesting Story**

About The History of Man

The Stone Age – Chapter Six

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article called:

• The Stone Age

In The Very **Beginning** of **Man:**

- When The First Man Started
- When Nobody was Here Before
- That was **The Stone Age**

The Stone Age was:

• The First Recorded Age of Man

It was in *The Stone Age* that We Started *Recording:*

• The History of Man

About The Stone Age

Since The Stone Age was:

• The First Age of Man

then We can *See* that:

• It Came A Long Time Ago

The Stone Age is said to be:

• Thousands and Thousands of Years Ago

whoa

We can hardly imagine:

Such A Long **Period of Time Thousands** and **Thousands** of **Years Ago** And, since The Stone Age was:

So Long Ago Thousands and Thousands of Years

then It is Called:

Pre Historic

So, as We s*ay*:

- The Stone Age was **Pre Historic**
- So Long Ago
- Thousands and Thousands of Years

In The Pre Historic Times

The *Times* of The Stone Age were:

• The **Pre Historic Times**

This Means that:

- In The **Pre Historic Times**
- there was Not Much History of Man
- that Came **Before**

When The First Man Started:

there was Not Much that Man Knew

Then this would **Show** that:

In The **Pre Historic Times** The **Times** of The Stone Age It was **The Beginning** of **The History of Man**

And, in Those **Times**:

The **Pre Historic Times** The **Times** of The Stone Age **So Long Ago Thousands** and **Thousands** of **Years Man** knew Almost Nothing

So, in *The Beginning:*

• There was Not Much History of Man that Came Before Him

So *Man* knew Almost *Nothing* in *The Beginning*

Man In Those Early Times

So, The First Man was *There:*

• In **The Beginning**

Since Those *Times* were:

- The Very Beginning of Time
- The Beginning of The History of Man
- then Man was Probably Alone

And, if *Man* Started *Alone*:

- In Those Ancient Times
- with Not Much History of Man that Came Before Him
- and knowing Almost Nothing
- then it Must have been
- Difficult for Him

We Think that It was Difficult for Man in The Beginning

and that He was Alone

What Man Did In The Beginning

Since Man was Probably Alone:

In Those Ancient Times with Not Much History of Man that Came Before Him and that it was Difficult for Him then He Probably had to Start Learning Things Afterall, if:

Man was Alone In Those Early Times with Not Much History of Man that Came Before Him then He Still Needed to Cover His Basics

It is **The Basic Things** that We **Need** and **Do** Each Day in Order to **Make** Our **Life on Earth**

So, as We Need to Do This

Also The Cave Man, The First Man

Had to **Do It** Too

How We Live Life

So:

- The Cave Man was
- The First Man

He had to *Cover His Basics:*

- The **Basic Things**
- that We Need and Do Each Day
- in Order to Make
- Our Life on Earth

The Basic Things, that We Need and Do Each Day, are:

Important for Us and The Cave Man had to Do Them Too

These Basic Things are Our Needs:

The **Things** that We **Need To Survive** An *example* of Such *Needs* are:

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

These are *Our Basic Needs* and The *Cave Man* had Them Too

These are The *Things* that We *Need to Survive*

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

Each Day, when We Cover These Needs:

We Feel OK

The Cave Man Starting Out

Since, At First:

- The Cave Man was Alone
- then He had to
- Discover The Basics

The *Cave Man* apparently had to:

- Start from Scratch
- with Not Knowing Anything

But Still:

The Cave Man, The First Man had to Cover His Basics

The **Basic Things** that We **Need** and **Do** Each Day in Order to **Make** Our **Life on Earth** food water warmth shelter

If He Covered These Needs:

then He would Feel OK

NOTE About The Basic Things

When The Cave Man Started:

He was **Alone** In Those **Early Times** with **Not Much History of Man** that Came **Before** Him

He Probably had A Difficult Time

He did Not Have Many of The Things that We see Commonly These Days

An example would be:

appliances furniture utensils gadgets jewelry

The Cave Man had to Start from Scratch, with Almost Nothing:

so He Really did Have to Focus on The Basics

It Must have been Difficult for The First Man, The Cave Man

In The Stone Age

We will talk *More* About:

• The Basic Needs of The Cave Man

The Basic Needs of The Cave Man – Chapter Seven

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article:

• The Basic Needs of The Cave Man

We have talked about:

- The Cave Man
- The First Man on Earth

We **know** about Him from:

The Very Beginning of Time The Beginning of The History of Man

In **The Beginning** In **The Stone Age**

In this Article:

• The Basic Needs of The Cave Man

We will look at The Cave Man Who had to Start from Scratch with Almost Nothing and See about Him Covering His Basic Needs

The Basic Needs of The Cave Man

The First Man on Earth

The History of The Cave Man

Since The *Cave Man* was *The First Man* on *Earth:*

• then He Must have Covered His Basic Needs

We *Remember* The *Cave Man* from:

The Stone Age The Very Beginning of Time The Beginning of The History of Man

Previously We had *mentioned* These *Basic Needs* as:

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

And Now, when Looking Back, We See that:

The **Cave Man** The **First Man** on **Earth**

From The Very Beginning of Time The Beginning of The History of Man

Did Cover His Basic Needs:

food water warmth shelter

The Cave Man was The First Man:

The **First Man** on **Earth** and The **First Man** to **Cover** His **Basic Needs**

food water warmth shelter

Yay

The Cave Man Finding His Basic Needs

Well, *looking* at Our *List* of *Basic Needs:*

• The **First Need** is **Food**

In Order to *Satisfy* Himself, The *Cave Man* had to:

- Look around Where He Lived
- and Find Some Food

We All know that We Need Food to Live:

Every One of Us

The Cave Man had to Do This Too:

Look around Where He Lived and Find Some Food

He had to **Figure Out** His **Location**:

Where He Lived and Find Some Food

And since He probably *Lived* in *Nature*, then:

He had to **Learn** Man's Ways to Interpret Nature

The Beginning FACT

The *Cave Man* had to:

- Start from Scratch
- and Look around, Where He Lived

He *Needed* to:

- Find Some Food
- Food that was Safe to Eat

The Cave Man was The First Man

And He knew Almost Nothing

How The Cave Man Finds Food

In *The Beginning*, as The *Cave Man*:

• it was No Easy Task to Find Food

Since The Cave Man:

- probably *Lived* in *Nature*, then
- He had to Learn
- Man's Ways to Interpret Nature

Also, We Think that:

• *He knew* Almost Nothing

The Cave Man had to Look around, Where He Lived:

and Find Some Food Food that was Safe to Eat

This **Means** that:

If He didn't **Know The Food** from **Before** if He had **Never Tried** A **Food Before** then He probably had to **Test Food**

The Cave Man had to Find Some Food that was Safe to Eat

He had to **Do** This:

• And Survive Too

Nobody wants to Die from Food

No

For The Cave Man:

At **The Start** of **History of Man Finding Food** was probably **No Easy Task** to **Do**

Types of Food For The Cave Man

The *Cave Man*, who probably *Lived* in *Nature*:

- Had to Choose from The Nature
- and Find Something to Eat

For The Cave Man, there could have been:

many **plants** fruits or maybe **meat** to **eat**

And, *if* He was *Hungry*, then:

He had to **Choose** from many **plants fruits** or maybe **meat** to **eat**

He had to Choose Foods:

That He Could **Eat** maybe **Eat Regularly** And **Survive Too**

Nobody wants to Die from Food

The *Cave Man* had to *Determine*:

- what to eat
- how much to gather
- and carry it home
- to where he **lived**

many **plants** fruits or maybe **meat** to **eat**

About Meat To Eat

If The *Cave Man* gathered *Food*:

- mostly **plants**
- or **fruits**
- then it could be Possible for Him

People find a *Way* to *gather*:

- many plants
- or fruits

But to gather Meat to Eat:

• is Much More Difficult

In Order to *gather Meat:*

- animal products
- meat
- flesh

Man would have to *Hunt*

It is Much *More Difficult* to *gather Meat* to *Eat*

Ways To Gather Meat

If The Cave Man Chose to gather Meat:

- to **hunt** animals
- then He Needed
- a **club**

He would have to:

beat the animal to **get the meat**

It is probably *Too Hard* to:

• *hit* an animal with **a rock**

He probably **Used A Club** to **gather Meat**

Besides Gathering Meat To Eat

Many *Things* were *Not Available* for The *Cave Man*

Since He was:

In **The Beginning** The **Stone Age** The **First Age** of **Man**

It was **Difficult** to gather Food

He had No:

bow and arrow arrow head

no **way** to cook no **way** to chop wood no **fire**

He probably Had a Bad Time Finding:

Drinkable Water Too

We Must Always Be Careful about The Water

The Cave Man Finding Warmth

On His List of Needs:

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

The Cave Man Needed Warmth

If it got *Cold* where He *Lived*:

• The Cave Man had to Find Warmth

We don't know How He Did This

He had **No** way to chop wood no **fire**

It was probably **Difficult** for The **Cave Man** to Find **Warmth** pg 58

He probably had No:

clothing animal skin fur jacket

It was probably **Difficult** for The **Cave Man** to Find **Warmth**

He *Must* have *Made it*, though:

Because We Remember The Cave Man Fondly

The Cave Man Being Territorial

As *Time* went *by*, The *Cave Man* probably *Grew*

He probably:

- *learned* some foods
- gathered foods
- drank water
- *stayed* warm enough
- and *figured out* a *place* to stay

If He Stayed in The Same Place Regularly:

Then He probably had to Protect His Things

Nobody wants Their Things to Disappear

So, as He got Used to His Place:

He probably became **Territorial**

He didn't want to *Lose His Things:*

- to birds of prey
- insects
- vermin

So We Think that:

- *He Tried to* **Protect Them**
- His **Things**

He probably *got*:

- defensive
- protective
- for his **tools**
- his **property**
- or his **kin**

It was probably *Difficult* for The *Cave Man* in The *Early Times*

He probably became **Territorial** along the Way

He *Must* have *Made it*, though:

Because We Remember The Cave Man Fondly

ENDING

The Cave Man was The First Man:

- The First Man on Earth
- and The First Man to Cover His Basic Needs
- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

It is *Good* that:

- We **Remember** The **Cave Man**
- and That He Covered His Basic Needs

It was probably *Difficult* for The *Cave Man* in The *Early Times*

Us After The Cave Man

We have *Learned* Much *Since* The *Cave Man*

- how to Grow Crops
- to make Clean Drinking Water
- or Count Time with Things like Clocks

Since He was The *First Man* to *Cover* His *Basic Needs:*

- We are **Grateful** to **Him**
- He did **Many Things** that
- We know how to **Do** Now

He *Covered* His *Basic Needs:*

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

and So We Remember Him Now

Thoughts About The First Man

There is *More* to The *History of Man* than just *Spending Time here*

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

It's *Good* for *Us* to *See* and *Know* about *Our History*:

- The Developing Man Over Time
- Starting with The Cave Man

These Basic Needs, Covered by The Cave Man:

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

Are The *Needs* that *We need* to *Care about* Still *Now*

These are **among** The Many **Things** that **We See** Around **Now:**

All of The Time Everywhere We Go

Everybody Needs to Cover These Needs for Himself:

and The Cave Man did it first and passed it on to Us

We are **Grateful** to **Him** He **did** Many **Things** that **We know how** to **Do Now**

The *Cave Man showed Us* That:

- There Are Things that Continue for A Long Time
- Like Covering Our Basic Needs

Developing Man After The Stone Age – Chapter Eight

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article:

• Developing Man After The Stone Age

In Our Story, We are *Covering:*

• The First Four Ages of Man

This would Be *About*:

- When Man on Earth Started
- When The First Man Lived
- When The History of Man Began

So These *Four Age* were:

• Over A Very Long Period of Time

The *First Four Ages* of *Man* were:

- the stone age
- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

Then, in Our Article, We will *talk* about:

• Developing Man After The Stone Age

After The Stone Age But Still in The First Four Ages of Man Were The Last Three Ages of Man

The Last Three Ages of Man were:

- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

So We will *talk* about These *Last Three Ages* of *Man* here in:

- Developing Man After The Stone Age
- During The Last Three Ages of Man
- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

After The Stone Age

As we have *said*:

- The Stone Age
- was The First Age of Man

It occurred:

Thousands and Thousands of Years Ago

things were **basic** things were **simple** and we think that **times were hard difficult**

Yet, Since Our Article is *called:*

• Developing Man After The Stone Age

then we *think* that it is *Obvious*:

• that Man Made it through The Stone Age

it is in our **history** that **three more ages** followed the **stone age**

the copper age the bronze age the iron age

These Three Ages were:

After The Stone Age

Man In The Stone Age

We *think* that Everyone *Believes*:

- that Man did A Lot in The Stone Age
- that Man did A Lot when He Started

First of All, We have said:

- In The **Stone Age**
- Man Lived in Nature
- Man Lived with Nature

In The Beginning, in The Stone Age:

Man had to Start from Scratch

Man Started, in The Stone Age:

with Almost Nothing

Remember that:

The Stone Age was Called Pre Historic

So, in The Stone Age:

Man had To Start The History of Man

And, in The Beginning, in The Stone Age:

Man had to Start from Scratch Man Started in The Stone Age with Almost Nothing

So The Times were Hard and Difficult for Man

In **The Beginning**, in The **Stone Age**

Man Discovered His Needs

In **The Beginning**, in The **Stone Age** At **The Start** of The **History of Man**

Man Discovered His Needs

For example:

Man Found that He Needed

food water warmth shelter

We All know These Needs for Man:

They were **included with Us** At **Our Birth**

We Need:

food water warmth shelter

We Need These Things Everyday:

and Man Discovered These Needs for Us

- In **The Beginning**, in The **Stone Age**
- At The Start of
- The History of Man

Man *Discovered* His *Needs*

- We know These Needs
- and The First Man had to
- Discover Them

In The Beginning, in The Stone Age

Man Discovered His Needs

Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

So, Since Man Discovered His Needs in The Stone Age:

- Man Found that
- He Needed
- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

Man Covered His Needs During That Period, The Stone Age

So it Looks like, then:

Man Made it through The Stone Age Man Finished The Stone Age

And so, after Making it through That Time, it Seems that

Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

Being Grateful To Early Man

We *Like* that:

• Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

It is **So Good** that:

- Man Made it through The Stone Age
- Man Finished The Stone Age

Since Man:

Discovered His Needs and Covered His Needs Satisfied Himself

We are Grateful to Man for That

Afterall, We also Have These Needs:

food water warmth shelter

And Since Man:

Discovered His Needs and Covered His Needs Satisfied Himself

then We are Grateful to Man for That

We are Grateful to Man for Discovering His Needs

These are The Same Needs that We Have:

food water warmth shelter

Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

Some Things That Man Learned In The Stone Age

Well, it *feels* like:

- A Relief
- to See that
- *Man Made it* through The *Stone Age*
- Man Finished The Stone Age

We **Say** that:

Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

Man Learned that He Had To:

Satisfy His Needs

food water warmth shelter

And, also:

• Man Learned HOW TO

Man Learning HOW TO

So,:

- In The Stone Age
- and after The Stone Age
- Man Covered His Needs

So it Looks like, then:

- Man Learned to
- Satisfy His Needs

Remember That:

- In The **Stone Age**
- Man Lived in Nature
- Man Lived with Nature

Yet, in That Setting, That Environment, in Nature:

• Man Learned HOW TO

For example:

- Man Learned to
- Satisfy His Needs

So it is *Really Good* that:

- Man Made it through The Stone Age
- and Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

pg 69

But, also:

Man Learned HOW TO

- How To Live in Nature
- How To Live with Nature
- How To Satisfy His Needs

And so, We are Grateful to Man for That

Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

Afterall, We Have The Same Needs as:

The **First Man** The **Stone Age Man**

Man Developing During The Stone Age

We are *Glad* that:

• Man Made it through The Stone Age

Besides:

- Discovering His Basic Needs
- Learning HOW to Satisfy His Basic Needs
- Man Developed Qualities and Skills
- During The Stone Age

Man Must Have:

Tried Hard To **Learn so Much** in The **Stone Age**

And, as Man Made it through That Time, The Stone Age:

Man Developed Qualities and Skills Also

Man Developed:

- drive
- determination
- gumption
- dedication

These Seem Like Very Basic Qualities and Skills:

Yet The First Man was The First Man To Do These Things

whoa

We would Not Want To Learn:

- Everything that We **know Now**
- from The Beginning
- from Scratch

No

And so We are Grateful to Man for That

Man Developed Qualities and Skills During The Stone Age

- drive
- determination
- gumption
- dedication

Yay

Things That We See Around Us Now

It is *True* that:

• Man Learned A Lot In The Stone Age

Also, We Say that:

- In The **Stone Age**
- Man Had Almost Nothing

Today, We have Many Things Around Us

Many of The Things Around Us are:

Man Made Things

In **The Beginning**:

Man Did Not Have Many Man Made Things

We are Fortunate To Have So Many Nice Things Around Us

In The Beginning:

Man Did Not Have

appliances furniture utensils gadgets jewelry

In The Beginning, Man Did Not Have So Many Nice Things

In **The Beginning**:

Man Did Not Have Much

And so We are Grateful to Man for

The Many Nice Things that We Have Today

After The Stone Age

Well, We have *Said* that This Article is *About*:

• Developing Man After The Stone Age

After The Stone Age Came:

The Next Three Ages of Man

- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

So, The Next Age After The Stone Age was:

• the copper age

When We **Remember** that:

We are **Grateful** to **Man** for The **Many Things** that **We Know** The **Man** in The **Copper Age** was **Also Grateful** to **Man** for The **Many Things** that **Man Developed** in The **Stone Age**

Man In The Copper Age

In The Copper Age, Man Did Continue as Man

He Still *Had* His *Needs* to *Cover Daily:*

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

And with:

- The Qualities and Skills
- that Man Developed in The Stone Age

In The Copper Age, Man Did Continue To Live

Man In The Copper Age Continued Along:

better than the first man the man in the stone age with many nice things to know and qualities and skills to help him

Man In The Copper Age Continued Along with The Help from The Man in The Stone Age

So The **Man** in The **Copper Age** was **Grateful** to **Man** for The **Many Things** that **Man Developed** in The **Stone Age**

Things Man Developed In The Copper Age

In The Copper Age, Man Continued To Develop

By The *Time* of The *Copper Age:*

• Man had already Learned to Make Fire

He Needed Fire:

- to cook
- for heat
- for warmth
- for light at night

Even though *Man* had *Fire*:

He Still **Needed** To **Cut Wood**

It was Always Hard for Early Man To Cut Wood

But **One Thing** that is **Famous** about The **Copper Age** is:

• The Copper Pot

Man Developed The Copper Pot in The Copper Age

Copper Pots are So Famous for Cooking, etc

Still, it is Hard To:

melt or shape copper to gather copper to mine copper

Man had A Hard Time in The Copper Age but Did Invent New Things

Ornaments In The Copper Age

Man also Invented Ornaments In The Copper Age

Probably, after *Making* The *Copper Pot, Man* thought of:

• More **Things** with **Copper**

pg 74

he made ornaments jewelry

useful pleasant soothing

We Still See Copper Ornaments and Jewelry Around Today

So We are Grateful to Man

for The Many Things that Man Developed in The Copper Age

After The Copper Age

The *Next Age After* The *Copper Age* was:

• the bronze age

In The Bronze Age:

Man Did Continue as Man Man Did Continue To Live His Life

And, In The Bronze Age:

Man Had Even More Things than The Man that Came Before Him

Yet, He Still Had His Needs to Cover Daily

food water warmth shelter

And with:

The Qualities and Skills that Man Developed in The Stone Age and Continued To Use In The Copper Age

Man Developed New Things Also in The Bronze Age

man made warrior's shield to guard him

bronze items like jewelry a lamp

the lamp would need oil maybe use animal fat or butter

In The Bronze Age:

Man Did Continue as Man Man Did Continue To Live His Life

In The Bronze Age Man Continued To Learn and Grow

After The Bronze Age

The *Next Age After* The *Bronze Age* was:

• the iron age

In The *Iron Age*:

- Man Did Continue as Man
- Man Did Continue To Live His Life

And, In The Iron Age:

Man Had Even More Things than The Man that Came Before Him

- The Stone Age was Productive
- The Copper Age was Productive
- The Bronze Age was Productive

And, So:

In The Iron Age Man Had Even More Things than The Man that Came Before Him

Facts About The Iron Age

So, in The *Iron Age:*

• Man had Come Very Far

Man Had Progressed A Lot Since The First Man The Stone Age

Each Age had **Contributed A Lot** to The **Progress of Man** to The **Development of Man**

Then This was A Glorious Time for Man:

The **Iron Age** The **Forth Age** of **Man** in The **History of Man**

This was A Good Part in Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

By The Time of The Iron Age Man had Come Very Far

Man Had Progressed A Lot Since The First Man The Stone Age

Yet, Man Still Had His Needs to Cover Daily

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

The Fact of Survival was Always There

For The Developing Man During The Ages

The Iron Age Was Productive

Since Man Had Progressed So Much, Since The First Man, then:

• The Iron Age was Advanced

And Also:

• The Iron Age was Productive

The Iron Age was More Exciting:

man could **make things** from **iron** like

knife sword spear arrow head a chisel

Since Man, in The Iron Age, was More Advanced, then:

- Man Had Even More Things than
- The Man that Came Before Him

Man was More Intelligent in The Iron Age

man could **make things** from **iron** like

art ornaments jewelry

sculpture with iron tools carving

into **glorious** elegant

Finding Iron To Use In The Iron Age

In The *Iron Age, Man* was Still *Primitive*

For *example:*

- We, Today, are Much More Advanced
- than **The Man** in The **Iron Age**

So, in The Iron Age, Man was Still Primitive

And, if He wanted Iron to Work with:

- He had to **Mine** for it
- probably **Dig** it out of the **Ground**

We Think that:

mining for **iron** was **not easy**

mining for iron was *no piece of cake not easy*

And, in The Iron Age, Man was Still Primitive

That was A Long Time Ago, The Iron Age

ENDING

So, *Here* in Our Article:

• Developing Man After The Stone Age

We Have *Covered Our Topic:*

• The First Four Ages of Man

This is *About Man*:

- When Man on Earth Started
- When The First Man Lived
- When The History of Man Began

The *First Four Ages*:

- the stone age
- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

So, Since *These Four Age* were:

- Over A Very Long Period of Time
- then We Have Covered A Lot
- Here in Our Story

The Stone Age was **Productive** The Copper Age was **Productive** The Bronze Age was **Productive** The Iron Age was **Productive**

Each Age Contributed A Lot To The History of Man

And *Man* has *Learned A Lot Too:*

- how to Grow Crops
- to make Clean Drinking Water
- or Count Time with Things like Clocks

Man has Learned A Lot Along The Way of Time

So There is More to The History of Man than just Spending Time here

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

We Have Shared Our Article:

• Developing Man After The Stone Age

We Have Covered Our Topic:

• The **First Four Ages** of **Man**

The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man – Chapter Nine

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article:

• The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

These Three Main Inventions Of Early Man:

- were **important** in **The Beginning** of **Man**
- and We still Find Them Around Today

So These Really are *Important Inventions* of *Man*

The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man are:

- making fire
- the wheel
- the printing press

So We will talk about These Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

here in This Article

The Time Of The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

So We have Already *Seen* that:

• The First Man, The Cave Man, did Exist

This was *During:*

• The First Four Ages Of Man

It was in The *First Four Ages* Of *Man* that:

- The First Man, The Cave Man Started
- He did Exist

The *First Four Ages* Of *Man* were:

- the stone age
- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

We have already *said* that:

- The Cave Man Existed in The First Age
- The Stone Age

So, with The *Cave Man*:

- The First Man Started at The Beginning
- The Stone Age

So, **then,** it was:

After The First Man, The Cave Man Started that The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man did Occur

These **Three Main Inventions** of **Man** were:

During The First Four Ages of Man

the stone age the copper age the bronze age the iron age

The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man are:

making fire the wheel the printing press

It was:

During The First Four Ages of Man that The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man did Occur

The Value Of The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

The *Fact* that:

- The First Man, The Cave Man did Exist
- and He Continued for A Long Time
- The Stone Age

is **A Wonderful Fact**

Afterall, I think that We Can *Say* that:

- We are All After The Cave Man
- We are **Part** of The **History of Man**
- Even Today

So, We are *Grateful* to The *Cave Man*:

- for His Contributions Along The Way of Man
- The History of Man

We are *talking* about *This* in Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

Especially We are *Grateful* to The *Cave Man* for:

The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

- making fire
- the wheel
- the printing press

These *Three Main Inventions* Of *Early Man*:

- were **important** in **The Beginning** of **Man**
- and We still Find Them Around Today

So We Can See:

The Value Of The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

The Value Of The Cave Man

Since:

- The First Man, The Cave Man did Exist
- and He Continued for A Long Time
- The Stone Age
- And
- We are All After The Cave Man
- We are Part of The History of Man
- Even Today

So, We are Grateful to The First Man, The Cave Man

He has *Made It Possible:*

- For Us To Be Here
- In **Our Life** as We **Know it**

Without The Success of The Cave Man:

We would Not Be Here

So, We are Grateful to The First Man, The Cave Man:

For The Start of The History of Man

The Cave Man Brought Us Qualities And Skills

So, We Can *Start* by *Saying*:

- In **The Beginning**
- There was The Cave Man

Sure, it may Not Sound Exciting, but:

The Cave Man had almost nothing

So, *He* Started from nothing

We **Remember** that:

The **Cave Man** had to **fight** for **everything that he got** He was in **Nature** Lived in Nature and He had to Cover His Basics Everyday

- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

When The *Cave Man*:

- Covered His Basics
- and Continued Everyday
- He Established for Us
- Life On Earth

This would *Be* then:

• The History of Man

The Cave Man:

Faced Life Everyday He Learned As He Went From One Thing to Another Over and over and over Day after Day

So The Cave Man Developed The Skills of:

- Life On Earth
- Making It Through Each Day

all things from him man made developed

coming forward developing

one step at a time gradual many things hand made by man caring attention to detail fine from refined

for a long time on and on

he **did** this

So We are Grateful to The Cave Man

The Cave Man Brought Us Qualities And Skills

The Cave Man Brought Us Inventions

Since:

- The First Man, The Cave Man did Exist
- and He Continued for A Long Time
- The Stone Age

And it was:

- During The First Four Ages of Man
- that The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man did Occur

Then The *Three Main Inventions* Of *Early Man*:

• Started from The Cave Man

The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man

- making fire
- the wheel
- *the printing press*

These Three Main Inventions Of Early Man:

were **important** in **The Beginning** of **Man** and We still **Find Them Around Today**

So The Cave Man Brought Us Inventions

His First Main Invention Of Early Man was Fire

• How To Make Fire

The Invention Of Fire

The Cave Man had A Hard Time

Afterall:

- In **The Beginning**
- with almost **nothing**
- He had To Make it
- To Cover His Needs
- food
- water
- warmth
- shelter

Of These Needs:

Warmth was Also Important

The Cave Man needed to Stay Warm

The Cave Man would have Existed:

Before Cooking was **invented** So **before** The **Invention of Fire**

Man Needs Fire to Cook

The Cave Man Invented Fire

man had **fire** before he had **cooking pot**

he wanted **fire** to warm his cave at night to give light before to **cook** Yet it was Very Hard for Man to Learn How to Invent Fire

How To Invent Fire

If We had to *Invent Fire Today*:

• It would be **Hard**

It probably *scares Us* to *think* about:

• Starting Fire

But The Cave Man Had to Invent Fire:

- There was Nobody Here
- Before The Cave Man

The *Cave Man* Had to *Invent Fire*

to **start fire** man had to **rub** two sticks together

keep **rubbing** them until **fire** or **spark** of **fire** started like **ember**

If We had to Invent Fire Today:

It would be **Hard**

It probably Took The Cave Man:

Many Tries to Make Fire

After Starting Fire

After The Cave Man First Started Fire:

- He had to
- keep it going
- the fire

If it was:

- Hard to Start Fire
- then The Cave Man
- probably did Not Want to Do it Again

so they **kept i**t going the **fire**

always nurturing it maintaining it reasonable

cutting wood gathering wood for **fire** to keep it **going**

omg

We have Much Better Ways to Manage Fire Now:

Than The Cave Man did

The Second Main Invention Of Early Man

The Second Main Invention Of Early Man was:

• The Wheel

When *Man Evolved*:

- Started Out
- Continued
- Progressed
- Developed

He Started to *get:*

• Many Things for Him

Then, if He wanted to:

- Go Somewhere
- with His Things
- then He Needed to
- Transport Them
- His **Things**

To Transport His Things:

• Man Needed The Wheel

Man had to Invent The Wheel

• in Order to **Transport His Things**

the **wheel** to transport for transit or mobility

going **from** one place to another **with** things to **cargo**

the **wheel** probably wooden was **important**

Seeing The Wheel Around Us Today

We are *Grateful* to *Early Man*:

• For The Invention of The Wheel

We See The Wheel Around Us Today

arch doorways stone mills water wheels cranks carts ox cart

into

bicycle automobile trucks the dial the knob

whoa omg

We See The Wheel Around Us Today

The Third Main Invention Of Early Man

The *Third Main Invention* Of *Early Ma*n was:

• The Printing Press

When *Man*:

- grew
- progressed
- developed

He Accumulated Many Things

As far as The *Main Inventions* Of *Early Man* is *Concerned*:

- After **Inventing**
- To Start Fire
- The Wheel

Man had Accumulated Many Things

After The Invention of The Wheel:

• there were **more men around**

Man Grew and Grew Over The Ages

With:

many **men** many **endeavors** many **accomplishments**

There was A Lot to Talk About

We must **Assume** that:

• Man Invented Language Too

Man Learned to:

communicate with other men interact relate transact

So Man Invented Language

Probably at *First*:

- There was just **One Language**
- The Language of Early Man

It was probably *Basic*:

• Yet We think that Man Used it OK

The Invention Of Language

For *example*:

- man must have invented
- words to describe
- sentences for extended conversation
- and pages of stuff to write down

Man Grew and Grew Over The Ages

With:

many **men** many **endeavors** many **accomplishments**

There was A Lot to Talk About

So Man Invented Language

This would **be:**

• Written with Alphabet

Man Invented All of This:

to **write down** his **stuff** documents letters papers news notices etc

There was A Lot to Talk About

So Man Invented Language

Language And The Printing Press

When *Man wanted* to:

- Write Down His stuff
- like words on paper

He had to *Invent Printing*

With **Printing**

Man could Write Down His stuff

The First Printing

The *First Device* for *Printing* was:

• The Pen

When *Man* had *The Pen*:

- then He could write down His stuff
- documents
- notices
- labels
- etc

With *A Pen*, *Man* could *Write Still*, *He Needed*:

• paper and ink

But We think that He Did It

We have Known about Printing:

Since The Early Days of Time

The Invention Of The Printing Press

As Man Progressed:

- *moving* along
- from year to year
- over the ages

He *Learned How* to:

• Make The Printing Press

With The *Printing Press, Man* could:

- make **pages** with **alphabet letters** on it
- **collect** them together
- **apply ink** to the **surface**
- and press it against paper
- yielding a printed page

We *See* This in:

- newspapers
- magazines
- books
- etc

Man Made The Printing Press and It is A Good Invention

with **print** we could **tell** all of our **friends** about **it**

the news facts gossip

folklore the **print material**

The Whole World has Done This:

- and We Share Information Together
- All of The Time

man **did** and **does** this

even **now today**

electronically and with paper

Man Made The Printing Press and It is A Good Invention

Reflections On The Inventions Of Early Man

It is **So Good** that:

- Man Invented Many Things Along The Way
- The History of Man

We **See** Many of The *Good Inventions:*

• Still Around Today

We See:

- making fire
- the wheel
- the printing press

There are Many *Things* that *Man* has *Invented Over Time*

We *talk* about *This* in Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

with the **three main inventions man** had some **base**

so he could **believe** in **basic**

life on earth

one step at a time gradual many things hand made by **man**

caring attention to detail fine from refined

for **a long time** on and on and on

he **did** this

So We *Mention* that:

- the cave man
- covered his basic needs
- afterall
- he did
- complete the stone age
- making way for
- the continuing of man

The Great Gifts Of Man

Besides These *Three Main Inventions* Of *Early Man*:

- making fire
- the wheel
- the printing press

Man Developed Good Qualities and Skills

These We See in The Talents of Man:

- They are Visible
- All Around Us
- All of The Time

Man has Developed Qualities like:

drive determination gumption dedication

to **purpose**

towards **prosperity**

he got **hope** in and from the **continuing**

Man's Success at Continuing is Inspiring

- He has Grown
- *He has Learned*
- He has Flourished
- He has **Prospered**

From The *Hard Work* of:

- paying attention
- and the qualities and skills
- **developed** over **time**

- drive
- determination
- gumption
- *dedication*

So We are *Grateful* to *Man*:

- for His Contributions Along The Way of Man
- The History of Man

He has Grown, Learned, Flourished and Prospered As Man

Yay

Developing Man Summation Review – Chapter Ten

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

This is Our Article:

• Developing Man Summation Review

In This Article We will *Review* Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

In This *Review*, We Wish to:

- Look at Our Story
- Developing Man During The Ages
- About The First Four Ages of Man on Earth
- and Mention The MAIN Point of The Story

Our Story is Based on The *MAIN Fact that*:

- Man has Been on Earth
- for A Very Long Time
- Thousands and Thousands of Years

Man has Lived through These Many Years He has Grown and Learned During This Long Time and He has Passed Many Things Along to Us Over Time

Besides All of The Man Made Objects that We See Around Us All of The Time Man has Passed Down to Us Many Qualities and Skills that We Cherish and Use in Our Lives Every Day

Since This is True, then:

We are Grateful to Man Over The History of Man for The Many Nice Things that We Find Around Us All of The Time

The Chapters In Our Story

In Our Story:

- Developing Man During The Ages
- We have **Presented** The **Chapters** as **Topics**
- for **Telling The Story**

The *List* of The *Chapters* is:

- 1. The Story: Developing Man During The Ages
- 2. Developing Man FACTS LIST
- 3. Reasons To Read Our Story
- 4. Developing Man's Qualities and Skills
- 5. Defining The Four Ages Of Developing Man
- 6. The Stone Age
- 7. The Basic Needs of The Cave Man
- 8. Developing Man After The Stone Age
- 9. The Three Main Inventions Of Early Man
- 10. Developing Man Summation Review
- 11. POEM: The Tomato Lady
- 12. POEM: Tribute To Developing Man During The Ages

The Content Of These Chapters

These *Chapters Include* and *Cover*:

The MAIN Point of Our Story

We are **Grateful** to **Man** Over The **History of Man** for The **Many Nice Things** that We **Find Around Us All of The Time**

This includes *Both*:

- All of The Man Made Objects
- that We See Around Us All of The Time
- and The Many Qualities and Skills that We
- Cherish and Use in Our Lives Every Day

About These Chapters

So, We Share This Story, About Man on Earth:

• Here, To Make This Wonderful Story Available

We have *Seen* in The *Chapters*, that:

- We Really Have Come
- A Long Way as Man
- Since The **First Man**
- The Cave Man

This is:

The Unbroken String of Developing Man

Man has Continued Through The Ages from The Beginning Until NOW

So, in This Continuing of Man:

It Really is **Like** An **Unbroken String** of **Developing Man**

Man has Continued On and On During The Ages

Man has Grown and Learned Over This Time and Has Developed Many Man Made Things

This includes **Both:**

All of The **Man Made Objects** that We **See Around Us** All of The **Time**

and The Many **Qualities and Skills** that We **Cherish** and **Use** in Our **Lives Every Day**

Looking At Our Story

So, This is The Developing of Man Over Time

This *Continuing* of *Man* Over *Time*:

• is Our Story: **Developing Man During The Ages**

When We See:

So Many Wonderful Things That Man Has Developed Over Time and How Man has Grown and Learned Over This Time then We See The Reasons To Read Our Story

It is **A Great Story**:

• Developing Man During The Ages

We have **Said** that:

We are Grateful to Man Over The History of Man for The Many Nice Things that We Find Around Us All of The Time

We Really Have Come A Long Way as Man Since The First Man The Cave Man

There are Many **Qualities and Skills** that We **Cherish** and **Use** in Our **Lives Every Day** from The **Developing Man During The Ages**

It Really is Like:

The Unbroken String of Developing Man It Goes On and On For Thousands and Thousands of Years

whoa

About The First Four Ages Of Man

We have *Shared* Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

Since The *History of Man* is *So Long*, then:

- We Have Limited The Scope of Our Story
- To The First Four Ages Of Developing Man
- the stone age
- the copper age
- the bronze age
- the iron age

These Four Ages:

Lasted A Very Long Time and Man Developed A Lot During These Four Ages

We Have Limited The Scope of Our Story To The First Four Ages Of Developing Man

Summarizing Our Story

This Is Our Story:

• Developing Man During The Ages

We have **Shared It Here** and in **This Article** We Have **Mentioned** The **MAIN Point** of **The Story**

We are **Grateful** to **Man** Over The **History of Man** for The **Many Nice Things** that We **Find Around Us All of The Time**

We Have Learned Many Things from Developing Man

For *example*:

- how to Grow Crops
- to make Clean **Drinking Water**
- or *Count Time* with *Things* like *Clocks*
- There are Many Wonderful Things
- that We Have Gotten from Developing Man

There is More to The History of Man than just Spending Time here

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

NOTE About Our Wonderful Things

We have Many Things Around Us Today that The Cave Man did Not Have

We have *Things* like:

- appliances
- furniture
- utensils
- gadgets
- jewelry

And The Cave Man did Not Have Any of These Things

He had to Learn Things from Scratch, from The Beginning

So We are Grateful to Man Over The History of Man for The Many Nice Things that We Find Around Us All of The Time

POEM: The Tomato Lady – Chapter Eleven

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

The Tomato Lady and Her Love for The Wheel

The Wheel was A Good Invention of Man it has So Many Uses Then The Wheel is Important mobility transit transport The Wheel is Important

The Tomato Lady and Her Love for The Wheel

The Tomato Lady would Grow The Tomatoes until Ripe Then The Tomato Lady takes her tomatoes to the market yeh

The Tomato Lady uses the cart ox cart taking her tomatoes to the market the cart ox cart and the return too after until later again next time The Tomato Lady uses the cart ox cart to take her tomatoes to the market the cart ox cart over and over to the market until later again next time The Tomato Lady and Her Love for The Wheel on the cart ox cart

POEM: Tribute To Developing Man During The Ages – Chapter Twelve

Author: Thomas Lloyd TheEvenMind

We know Man:

we are born here live here circulate here

We are Human people with The History of Man

We know Man

Since The Start of The History of Man

it is a Difficult Time Man has a Difficult Time

Since The Beginning of Time or The Start it was The Cave Man

it is a Difficult Time Man has a Difficult Time So This is a tribute to man over time

This is our story:

Developing Man During The Ages

a tribute to man

Our Story is about:

the first four ages of man

This is The Scope of Our Story Developing Man During The Ages

the first four ages of man The Ages:

the stone age the copper age the bronze age the iron age

after starting as the cave man man developed

Man made many man made things and 3 main inventions

The Inventions:

making fire the wheel printing press from the first four ages of man

Man developed during the first four ages of man

Man Covered his needs he needed:

food water warmth shelter

Since The Start of History of Man

Human

it is a Difficult Time Man has a Difficult Time

The Beginning of Time or The Start was The Cave Man

Since The Cave Man we have

many man made things from developing man over time the first four ages of man developed So There is More to The History of Man than just Spending Time here

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

Man Made Things 4 examples of man made things

Man Covered his needs he needed:

warmth for life like clothing for warmth

Man Covered his needs man made thing

an example of man made thing

art like sculpture

with iron tools made from iron man made thing

for carving wood carving into glorious or elegant man made thing Man developed qualities and skills Like: drive determination gumption dedication for man made things Man developed during the ages man made thing Like: the pen with paper for writing used with language and alphabet man made thing Like: weaving ropes string thread for cotton cloth

weave with loom into fabric man made thing Man developed qualities and skills used for making man made things Man used these for him these qualities and skills to continue to help continue we see the qualities and skills around us Like: the traits of man abilities talents these thru time we notice even now Man developed he made many man made things Man Continued on to purpose

pg 112

towards prosperity

Like:

liberty with free time to himself

in order:

to think to rest relax take a breath

or to dream imagine plan yeh

It is Good:

a goal a purpose for a goal

we need inspiration for our enthusiasm

we need it and so inspiration

In The End:

Man developed:

many man made things and 3 main inventions of man

3 main inventions:

making fire the wheel printing press

So We See:

these things have value or are valuable

many man made things and 3 main inventions of man

even now still today with us

these things have value or are valuable

man made things many and 3 main inventions of man

So, Man has Found:

His worth on earth

thru man made things and his developed qualities and skills

pg 114

We See Man:

coming forward developing

one step at a time gradual many things hand made

caring attention to detail fine from refined

for a long time on and on and on

man made things and his developed qualities and skills

Being Thankful To Man Over Time

We Sure are Grateful for The Many Good Things that have Developed with Man Over Time

Of All of The Good Things that We Know:

Many Are Man Made Things

These Things have Developed Over Time

These Things are Not Easy to Develop

So We Are Thankful To Man for These Things

This Can show Us That:

There Are Things that Continue for A Long Time

THE DARK SIDE of DEVELOPING MAN

Our Story:

Developing Man During The Ages

developing man has the negative side

Man would:

learn along the way

Like: learn what works and what doesn't work

Man would: sample or experiment

Man would: try to Find:

food water warmth shelter

Man would: sample or experiment different things from nature

Man Lived: in nature

Since The Beginning of Time or The Start it was The Cave Man it is a Difficult Time Man has a Difficult Time Man Started with Almost Nothing Man would: sample or experiment Like: food water warmth shelter Man could: Not make Mistake Man Needed: to thrive survive continue as man we want to not make the same mistakes again We want: to thrive survive continue

as man

folk wisdom can help us we share it we see it and learn it and see that it works or makes sense The Dark Side of **Developing Man** is Learning So Much that Doesn't Work many things don't work for us We Learn from the good and the bad Having to learn the bad is The Dark Side of Developing Man we have developed over time and we try to avoid making the same mistakes again we have learned along the way man collectively all together

So: Man has Developed many man made things and qualities and skills the qualities: Man has used them the qualities and skills in ways that we see even now today Like: the traits of man abilities talents these thru time we notice even now So: these things have value or are valuable man made things the qualities and skills of man the 3 main inventions of man making fire the wheel printing press

Man Made Things: from the first four ages of man

The Ages:

the stone age the copper age the bronze age the iron age

So: There is More to The History of Man than just Spending Time here

Man on Earth has Learned and Grown So Much Over Time

This Can: show Us That:

There Are Things that Continue for A Long Time

Our Story:

Developing Man During The Ages

THE END